Consensus offered on IPMNs

March 24, 2015—An international multidisciplinary group has published consensus guidelines on the pathologic
diagnosis and reporting of intraductal papillary mucinous neoplasms. The group’s nine recommendations aim to
“ensure proper communication of salient tumor characteristics to the management teams, accurate comparison of
data between analyses, and development of more effective management algorithms.” Read the abstract.
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